TOWN OF MILLVILLE, MA
TRUSTEES OF VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK
Meeting Minutes: Friday September 24, 2021

Meeting Time is 1000 AM at the Chestnut Hill Community Hall

The meeting was held at the Chestnut Hili Community Halt with J. Hadley, B. Dakai, N. Thuot, and Elaine Ethier present,
absent was Normand Gamache.

The meeting was called to order at 1002 AM by Chairman Hadley.

The Minutes for the Special meeling on August 13, 2021 was accepled on a motion and second by Thuot/Dakai. Al in
favor

Treasurer's report: N, Thuot reports a balance of $1000.00 in the Trustee's maintenance Account. The report was
accepted as presented on a motion and second by Dakai/ Ethier. All in favor.

N. Thuot submitted an application to the Cultural Council for $250.00 for the annual Christmas Tree lighting. The
application was acceplted. [f approved by the CC, we will be notified in January 2022

New Business, Dakai made a motion to purchase and install a small solar panel and light for the Veterans Park wooden
sign. Second by Thuot, all in favor, Dakai will take the lead and report back.

Dakai made a motion to purchase new Christmas Decorations for the light poles in the park. Hadiey suggested faux
wreaths for the poles. Second by Thuot. Ethier and or Hadley will gather information and report at next meeting.

Dakai made a motion fo install a switched light at the gazebo to be used on special occasions, second by Thuot, all in
favor. Dakai will take the lead and report back.

This years Christmas Tree lighting will be planned in accordance with COVID guidelines, more discussion on this subject
af next meeting.

Hadley made a motion to purchase faux hanging baskets with colorful plants for the gazebo, second by Ethier, all in favor.
Hadley will take the lead and report back.

Hadley made a motion that the two plaques honoring the names of Veterans working at the US Rubber mill and the
Felting Mill be put on loan to the Museum of work and Culture for display with the cooperation of the Millville Historical
Commission. Second by Ethier, all in favor.

The Trustees agreed that Ethier could contact, “Sax around the Blacksione” in order to plan a date for a concert next
summer (2022}, Allin favor,

Hadley informed the board that a 3 x 5 POW flag has been donated by Mark Dalpe of Kempton 5t. to replace the torn one
at the monument. Ethier will send a Thank You card. To Mr. Dalpe.

The meeting was adjourned at 1114 AM on a Thuot/Dakai motion and second. All in favor.

The next regular meeting date is September 24, 2021 at 10 AM

Submitted by Elaine A Ethier; Secretary, Trustees Veterans Memorial Park




